Lenart, Brett

From: Karen Wight <kwight@umich.edu>

Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 12:37 PM

To: Lenart, Brett

Cc: Ackerman, Zach

Subject: I hope bird-safe glass will be required of future downtown buildings
Hello Brett:

While | hope that bird safe glass will become part of the new master plan requirements for our larger
buildings, | am wondering if either staff or city council can strongly request such treatments for
buildings currently in the approval pipeline. If | could, | would force the University to abide by such
strictures as well, but | gather | will need to advocate for that at the state level...

Thanks for listening : )

https.//www.audubon.org/news/what-does-bird-safe-glass-even-mean

Karen Wight
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